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● 9​th​ Grade 102 

● 10​th​ Grade 115 

● 11​th​ Grade 106 

● 12​th​ Grade  87  

● Totals 411 

 

The November First National Bank ​Senior-of-the-Month​ is Shelby Edwards 

 

The November WMKR Radio ​Students-of-the-Month  

9- Ryan Karbach 

 

10 - Anna Beyers 

 

11 - Rachel Holthaus 

 

12 - Addie Deere 

 

Congratulations to the following students for being selected to this year's ILMEA District 

Music Ensembles:  Griffin Kimbrel was selected for band; Nicole Arkebauer, Aaliyah 

Cooks, Boone Elledge, Brock Schoonover, and John Berns were selected for choir, and 

John Berns was also selected for the jazz choir!  Please make sure to congratulate these 

students on this wonderful honor! 

 

Pana FFA took 3rd in the Ag Sales Competition with Ellie Kuhn placing 7th individually. 

 

Pana FFA placed 4th overall at the Land Use Competition. 

 

Mrs. Beyers Consumer Ed class has been doing units on cooking and cleaning. They 

have worked on cleaning bathrooms, dusting, vacuuming, putting pillowcases on. For 

cooking, we have opened cans, made cookies, and wraps. The boys also have been 

doing a good job keeping up with the recycling this year. 



  
 
 
Pana Cross Country completed an entire varsity season with no positive cases. We were 

able to social distance during practices and meets. Although none of our athletes 

advanced to sectionals, it was a welcome opportunity to improve our physical health and 

compete at a high level. A huge shout out to Mr. Haston for making this season a big 

success. 

 
 

26 people took part in our flu clinic.  

 
 

PHS is extremely excited to receive a driving simulation machine. Made available 

through grant funding, PHS students will be able to advance through a series of 

simulations prior to behind the wheel practice.  



 

● At this current moment, Finals are scheduled to take place on Dec 16th-18th and 

follow the same schedule as the last few years. The plan is for students on remote 

learning to report to campus for their exams, with the exception of any student 

who is quarantined.  PHS will continue to evaluate the feasibility, safety, and 

ability to administer finals in the traditional sense as things continue to evolve.  

 
 

Upcoming Events/Activities: 

 

Nov 16-20 American Education Week 

December 4- Picture Retakes 

December 16-18 Final Exams  


